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In resolution 40/152 ii, operative paragraph 1 expresses deep 
and disappointment that the Conference on Disarmament has not been

(22)
concern
enabled, this year either, to reach concrete agreements on any disarmament 
issues to which the United Nations has assigned greatest priority and urgency 
and which have been under consideration for a number of years; operative 
paragraph 2 calls upon the Conference on Disarmament to intensify its work, to 
further its mandate more earnestly through negotiations and to adopt concrete 

the specific priority issues of disarmament on its agenda, inmeasures on
particular those relating to nuclear disarmament; operative paragraph 3 once 
again urges the Conference on Disarmament to continue or to undertake, during 
its 1986 session, substantive negotiations on the priority questions of 
disarmament on its agenda, in accordance with the provisions of the Final 
Document of the Tenth Special Session of the General Assembly and other 
relevant resolutions of the Assembly on those questions; operative paragraph 4 
calls upon the Conference on Disarmament to provide the existing ad hoc 
committees, including the Ad Hoc Committee on the prevention of an arms race 
in outer space, with appropriate negotiating mandates and to establish, 
matter of urgency, the ad hoc committees under item 1 of its agenda, entitled 
"Nuclear Test Ban", on the cessation of the nuclear-arms race and nuclear 
disarmament and on the prevention of nuclear war; operative paragraph 5 urges 
the Conference on Disarmament to undertake, without further delay, 
negotiations with a view to elaborating a draft treaty on a nuclear test ban; 
operative paragraph 6 also urges the Conference on Disarmament to intensify 
further its work on the elaboration of a draft convention on the prohibition 
of the development, production and stockpiling of all chemical weapons and on 
their destruction; operative paragraph 7 once again calls upon the Conference 
on Disarmament to organize its work in such a way as to concentrate most of 
its attention and time on substantive negotiations on priority issues of 
disarmament; and operative paragraph 3 requests the Conference on Disarmament 
to submit a report on its work to the General Assembly at its forty-first

as a

session.

In resolution 40/152 N, operative paragraph 5 calls upon the 
Conference on Disarmament to proceed urgently to negotiations on the cessation 
of the nuclear-arms race and nuclear disarmament and on the prevention of 
nuclear war, to undertake and intensify negotiations on the prevention of an 
arms race in outer space and to elaoorate drafts of treaties on a 
nuclear-weapon-test ban and on a complete and effective prohibition of the 
development, production and stockpiling of all chemical weapons and on their 
destruction; and operative paragraph 7 invites all States engaged in 
disarmament and arms limitation negotiations outside the framework of the 
United Nations to keep the General Assembly and the Conference on Disarmament 
informed on the status and/or results of such negotiations, in conformity with 
the relevant provisions o-f the Final Document of the Tenth Special Session.
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